
 

 

 

   

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

TO:         Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

FROM:  David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director 

RE:        Authorization to accept monetary donations in the amount of $7,155.00 

DATE:   October 31, 2018 

 

Recommendation  

 

It is recommended that City Council approve the acceptance and expenditure of the gifts to the City of Concord 

cited below for the purpose indicated: 

 

James & Susan Milliken GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $25.00  

Peter Mosseau GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $50.00  

Gerri & Ron King GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $50.00  

George Manias Rev Trust GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $500.00  

anonymous GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $25.00  

Michael and Elizabeth Herrmann GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $100.00  

Rev. Robert Hirschfeld, Polly Ingraham GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $200.00  

Timothey & Marcia McCormack GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $100.00  

Eliot Foley, Ashlyn Hiley GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $100.00  

Carter Hale, Susan Zlotnick- Hale GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $100.00  

Reagan Bissonnette or Gilles Rola 

Bissonnette TTTEES for Bissonnette 

Family 2015 Revocalbe Trust 

GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $100.00  

Kathleen Connors Trustee, Michael 

Reynolds Trustee 
GRTRECMISC 2910 

Skate House 

 $50.00  
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Stella Scheckter GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $ 25.00  

William & Pauline Copeley GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $30.00  

Jane Landry/Paul Danis GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $100.00  

Jonathan & Margaret Chorlian GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $500.00  

Kathryn Frey GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $100.00  

St. Paul's School GRTRECMISC 2910 
Skate House 

 $ 5,000.00  

 

 

 

 

 

Background 

 
1. The purpose of the gifts listed above is consistent with, and presents no conflict or obstacle to, the 

accomplishment of City Council goals, the Code of Ordinances, or the operating functions of the Parks and 

Recreation Department. 

2. A letter of thanks on behalf of the City Council and the citizens of the City of Concord have been sent to donors 

listed above. 

 

Discussion 

 
With these donations the City of Concord Parks and Recreation Department will be able to continue collecting funds for 

the new skate house at White Park. 


